From: Field, Derek

To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: Fw: 515 N Whitney Way Demolition
Date: Sunday, June 9, 2024 6:18:16 PM
Derek Field

District 3 Alder - he/him
district3@cityofmadison.com

Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blo

From: Thomas Calden <thomasncalden@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 8, 2024 7:47 PM

To: All Alders <allalders@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: 515 N Whitney Way Demolition

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from thomasncalden@gmail.com.
Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/l.earnAboutSenderldentification |

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I am writing this to express my opposition to constructing a five story apartment building at this
location. Aesthetically it will be grossly out of scale for this particular neighborhood and an eyesore.
Will the next step be to replace my apartment building at 501 N Whitney, for a new monstrosity that
I can’t afford? I love this area, and my building is about the only place that is suitable and affordable
in this neighborhood. Please reconsider this proposal, I hate the idea. Thanks for allowing me to
express my views. -Thomas Calden

Sent from my iPhone
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